
 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

February 11, 2019 

For immediate release: 

 

WRH to announce update on improved cancer diagnostics 
 

WINDSOR, ON.  Patients in Windsor and Essex County requiring PET/CT scans currently have to travel 

hundreds of kilometres to hospitals in London, Hamilton, Mississauga and elsewhere to get access to 

this state-of-the-art technology. 

On Tuesday, WRH will provide an update to the community on plans to bring access to this important 

diagnostic imaging technology close to home. 

 

DATE: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 

 

TIME: 11:00 am  

 

LOCATION: Cancer Centre Lobby, Met campus 
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For further information contact:  

Steve Erwin, Manager, Corporate Communications, Government and Community Relations 

Windsor Regional Hospital  

519-564-4902 / steve.erwin@wrh.on.ca  
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